ga/18/2015 19188 3w7734615% €0 4/10/2015 2:0g128 B WEQC FAGE  B2/02

g]

DECETVE
}

!

&

f
LL

b
=
=
-ﬁ
D
e
fm
e u-&
WJEH_
T
il
wm

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quatity £
Alr Quality Division § §
Herschler Bidg. 2-E E

122 West 25th St., Cheyennie, WY 82002 AR QUALT f‘fﬁ \h if' ;

LA AU TP

Greetings, DEQ;

We have followed the igsue of air quality degradation in the Upper Green River area for
a long tima, and we know you ate considering adopting new air pollution controls for
that part of our state.

We write to urge you to follow through and implement that set of new rules, which
will help to protect the health and quality of life of our neighbors in the Uppeér Green.

It is our understanding that the modifications primatity address dangerous air
pollution generated from existing sources such as pumps, cornpressors, and other oil
and gas equipment already in place. The leak detection and repair protocot under
consideration has a long and successful track record in othar ragions suffering from
such pollution, and there’s svery reason to believe such would be the case in the Upper
Green.

Therelore, we hope you can take the steps necessary for quick resolution and
adoption of the rules under consideration. The long history of ozone poilution in that
ragion of our state should have been nipped in the bud long ago. Now is another
chanee to bring to and end, or at least greatly mitigate, this danger to the health of our
fellow Wyoming citizens.

We appreciate this opportunity to share our thoughts and concerns over
Wyoming air guslity. Thanks and have a great Wyoming day!

Respecifully, .
AL (DY

Andrew and Nancy Carson.
Box 709
Wilson, WY 83014

- 307 733-4442
andrewcargon@earthlink.net
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